
Meeting 8                      Date: 18/3/2018 

A significant meeting of IQAC was held today on 18th March 2018 at 2:30 PM in seminar 

hall in which the following members were present. 

1. Dr. Lal Sahab Singh   -  Principal 

2. Dr. Rakesh Singh   -  Admin officer 

3. Dr. A.K. Shukla   - Teacher 

4. Dr. Triveni Singh   - Teacher 

5. Dr. R.S. Yadav   - Teacher 

6. Shri Ram Raj Mishra  - Management 

7. Dr. A.P. Pandey   - Alumni 

8. Shri Jamuna Prasad Mishra  - Guardian 

9. Dr. O.S. Pandey   - Coordinator 

In this meeting the following decision were taken- 

1- All Faculty members should complete their course 15 days before the annual 

exams and report monthly achievement to principal HODS. 

2- Research papers by faculty members should to published be published in UGC 

referred journals and standard National/ International journals. 

3- Admission test should be conducted for the for the admission of UG and PG 1st 

year students. 

4- Admission test of UG and PG 1st classes should be scheduled on 24th may 2018 

and for PG 1st classes on 5th July 2018. 

5- Remedial classes should be started for educationally backward students. 

6- IQAC will organize a faculty development program from 18th to 24th August 2018. 

7- College should be improved in the area of eco-friendly and environment friendly 

campus. 

8- The college should apply for cycle II accreditation. 

9-  Annual India poet meets should be organized on 29th April 2018. 

10- Carrier   coaching should be started for students under the concern ship a senior 

teacher. 

11- Teaching and Lab equipment consumable look and journals and laptops should 

prepare be purchased under C.P.E. 

12- Classrooms should be upgraded with overhead projection and LCD projectors. 

  

 



 

 

ATR (Action Taken Report) 

All faculty members have completed their courses well in time. IQAC has found that faculty 

members have published their papers in national, International and UGC approved journals. 

Admission tests for UG will be held on 24 may 2018 and that for PG classes will be held on 05 July 

2018. Remedial classes were planned and organized for B.Ed., M.Ed., B.P.Ed. And BCA classes and 

planning for next session has been discussed. Student’s friendly campus is being maintained. College 

has prepared AQAR for submission to NAAC.   


